
Hello, 
 
I would like to say that we received a grant for Broadband last year. We did not have a choice in our 
little City and the internet service that was available was unreliable. We have people that work from 
home and some that do educational podcasts, and other podcasts and they were not able to do it with 
the connection that was available. Since Douglas FastNet arrived, people finally can have decent 
internet, podcasts are starting up, work from home is uninterrupted, those that have Netflix no longer 
notice a buffering when watching TV. It has been great for our City and we would not have this if it 
weren’t for the grant. Broadband accessibility is so important in rural areas! 
 
Dawn Russ 
City Recorder 
City of Glendale 
541-832-2106 
541-832-3221 fax 
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